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UPDATE: CONSTRUCTION OF MOKURUNYANE AND SHONGOANE REGIONAL 
WATER SCHEME PHASE 5 
  
 
Lephalale Local Municipality is progressing effectively in tackling water shortages in 
the villages with the Mokuruanyane and Shongoane Regional Water Scheme Village 
Water Extension: Phase 5 initiative. The project's advancement, now at 88.1% 
completion, will have a positive impact by:  
 
Mitigating water pressure issues: Lessening the burden on available water 
supplies and ensuring adequate water for the community.  
 
Benefiting several villages: Providing water to Hlagalakwena, Reabetswe, 
Dimpompong, Motsweding, and Maeteletja communities.  
 
Enhancing life quality: Raising the overall living standards for citizens by ensuring 
availability of adequate clean water.  
 
The community will soon reap the rewards of this project that had been delayed for 
the last five years and was revived in February 2025.  
 
The physical construction activities involved pipe trenches and installation, 
standpipes, manhole covers with frames, pipeline markers, borehole hydrocensus, 
borehole equipping, supplying and installing an electric motor and starter panel, and 
supplying and installing a precast concrete pump house.  
 
The contractor's excellent work and remarkable performance acknowledged by the 
municipality highlight the project's likelihood of success. As completion approaches, 
the community can anticipate reaping the rewards of this essential infrastructure 
endeavour. 
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